
 
Ref:  LFATQ-ParentCarer-Let 0411 (JEF) 
Date:  25/11/2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Yr11 Parents/Carers Evening – Thursday 5 December 2019 
  
We would like invite you to the Yr11 Parents/Carers Evening on Thursday 5 December (1600    
to 1900 hrs).    
 
This event offers Parents/Carers the opportunity to talk with Subject Tutors about student 
achievements, strengths and the areas to further develop, in addition to asking any questions 
they may have. 
 
Consultation slots can be booked using our web-based appointment booking system – 
please see attached (details also available on our website). 
 
We hope you will be able to attend the evening and look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs S Minhas 
Principal 
 

Enc: Parent Guide to using Parent Booking System 
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